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Jason Knights
9 Hall Road
Londonderry, NH 03053

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

As a lifelong NH resident, I am absolutely against Northern Pass as it currently is designed. I'm in favor
of renewable energy and bringing the Hydro Quebec electricity into New England, but I feel that this
plan is a horrible solution. There is a workable solution using the 93 median (as Llberty Utilities is
proposing on 101) and an even better option presented by National Grid. Instead, Eversource has put a
stake in the ground and decide that NH's primary raison d'etre is to maximize their profits. Force
Eversource to either go back and utilize the (admittedly more expensive) options available to them, or
maybe National Grid will be a better community partner.

Sincerely,
Jason Knights
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